Sent: Wednesday, April 26



Dear University of Miami Faculty and Staff,

The Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Executive Steering Committee (ESC) has decided to delay the Workday Finance implementation beyond June 1, 2017. Additional testing is required to increase the level of confidence for the success of the Workday Finance implementation.

The project team is currently reviewing options for an alternative timeline, which will be shared in the next few weeks.

If you have any questions, please email us at: <a href="workday@miami.edu">workday@miami.edu</a> and we will get back to you as soon as possible. Please visit the <a href="workday Finance Website">Workday Finance Website</a> for additional information and updates.

Thank you for your support of this important initiative, and for your efforts to uphold our common purpose to transform lives through teaching, research, and service.

Sincerely,

Steve Cawley
Vice President for
Information Technology
and CIO

Gabriel Eszterhas
Associate Vice President and Controller

Nerissa E. Morris Vice President for Human Resources

Have questions? Ask a Workday expert by emailing: workday@miami.edu